
JOIN US FOR THE 14TH EDITION OF THE
ARCTIC FUTURES SYMPOSIUM!

The 14th edition of the Arctic Futures Symposium is rapidly approaching!

Following a series of successful editions over the past few years, we are pleased to announce the return of
the Arctic Future Symposium this fall, taking place at TownHall Europe, not far from the European
Parliament in Brussels.

Between November 28th and 29th, the symposium will bring together experts from different disciplines and
parts of the Arctic, offering a platform for lively discussions on key topics chosen by Arctic stakeholders.

The topics for this year's Symposium will focus on:

Managing the Challenges of a Changing Arctic
Avenues for Arctic Cooperation 
A Safe and Secure Arctic
Arctic Youth: Meeting Challenges and Creating Opportunities
Cultivating Arctic Communities
Implementing a Just Green Transition in the Arctic

https://www.arcticfutures.org/about
https://www.townhalleurope.eu/


For more details about the symposium programme, speakers, and registration, please consult the Arctic
Futures Symposium website

Come join us !

Please don't hesitate to contact us at events@polarfoundation.org if you have any questions about the event.
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